
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

YOUTH AND YOU 
Beginning in the new year, we would like to involve YOU (the congre-
gation) with the Youth ministry here at CrossPoint. We are looking for 
couples to “host” our youth events after church on Sunday afternoons. If 
you’ve had our young people on your heart, consider this your sign to 
get involved! There’s a sign up sheet on the Info Table. Talk to Melissa 
Lindner for more information and and stay posted, we will be further 
explaining this on Sundays to come. 

SMALL GROUPS 
Are you looking to find a place to get connected and grow spiritually? 
Small groups are a great way to do both! We have several small groups 
meeting currently, as well as a new one launching in mid-January. If 
you’re interested in joining one, you can contact Pastor Sarah at sa-
rah@crosspoint-church.com. 

YOUTH 
A reminder that our youth will be meeting Sunday after church on Janu-
ary 9th. See Melissa Lindner for more information. 
 

Our White Elephant Gift Exchange will be on Friday, January 14th! We’ll 
exchange gifts and then enjoy s’mores and hot cocoa at the Williams’ 
house. Again, reach out to Melissa for more information. 
 
CHILDREN MINISTRY VOLUNTEERS 
Attention, Children and Nursery Volunteers! SAVE THE DATE—Thursday, 
January 13th—and keep an eye out for an invitation to your appreciation 
dinner! Time and location will be on the invitation. Check in with Cristy to 
confirm your attendance. 
 
MEMBERSHIP CLASS IN JANUARY 
Advance notice about a class for those interested in CrossPoint’s beliefs 
and mission (and how you can be part of it) at 9am on the Sundays of 
January 16 and 23. It’s a great time to ask questions and will help you 
decide if membership is the right next step for you. If you’re interested, 
add your name to the sign up sheet on the Info Table. Talk to Pastor Gary 
if you have questions. 
 

 

 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Amanda Doeden 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Karlene Reynolds 
1st-5th: Cristy Gilden 
 

Bulletins 
Carlos Vasquez 
 

Greeter 
Kerry Vasquez 
 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Cristi Miles 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Jessi Kooi 
1st-5th: Cristy Gilden 
 

Bulletins 
Grant Brickbealer 
 

Greeter 
Laurie Zylstra-Haagsma 
 

 

Welcome and a blessed New Year! We are delighted you are with us 
today. Our hope and prayer is that you will experience God’s love and 
presence as we worship, and that you will leave refreshed and encour-
aged. Dave Lindner will be bringing the message this morning. 

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program.  All of this happens down in our Kid’s Zone. 
Kids ages PreK-K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall in the Kids Zone. 

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually and enjoy the life God created us 
for. 

JAN 
2ND 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
GARY MILES 
LEAD PASTOR 
360-319-8734 

email: gmiles@crosspoint-church.com 
 

CRISTY GILDEN 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

360-510-1502 
email: cristy@crosspoint-church.com 

 

SARAH LINDNER 
PASTOR OF ADULT MINISTRIES 

541-912-5367 
email: sarah@crosspoint-church.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8:30AM - 1:30PM 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 
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ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


